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Shatnez found in Tiglio Suit 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A number of suit stores claim that they are the sole importer or manufacturer of these suits and 
have guaranteed that their suits contain no shatnez.  Most suits of this brand were free of shatnez. 
However, the Lakewood Shatnez Test Center (South) and the Boro Park Shatnez Laboratory 
reported that shatnez was found in some of these suits (see picture above). 
 
This incident reinforces the pesak of Poskim; that all men’s suits require testing, even if 
many other suits of the same brand were tested and were found to be free of shatnez. 
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If you have any questions about the information provided in this series please contact: 

 
Lakewood Shatnez Laboratory  

950 Madison Ave · Lakewood, NJ · 08701 · (732) 364-7056  

Linen Scrap 
inside the suit 


